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January 2023 2023 Special Newsletter 

INTERNATIONAL ASSOCIATION LEGIONS OF HONOR 

The purpose of the Special newsletter is to notify the Legion of Honor Units of one additional bylaws change 
that have been submitted for review and action. The bylaw change will be voted on at the next annual con-
vention in April 2023.  The bylaw change have been posted on the IALOH website at www.IALOH.org. 
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